
  
 

 

Southwater Neighbourhood Plan Hearing 

Additional note from Horsham District Council 

 

As part of the Horsham District Local Plan review process, the Horsham District Council has 

undertaken a review of housing needs for the District, including the required housing mix.  This 

document has now been published to support the Local Plan review process.  

It is therefore suggested that  in Policy SNP2 criterion g is updated to reflect our update to the 

evidence base,  and ensure that the Southwater Neighbourhood Plan is as up to date as possible.  

The suggested change is set out below. Deletions are shown as strikethrough and proposed 

deletions are underlined.  

SNP2 

g) The mix of C3 homes should be in accordance with the latest evidence on the required housing 

mix (currently the Crawley and Horsham Market Housing Mix Report November 2016 and HDC 

Planning Obligations and Affordable Housing Supplementary Planning Document 2017 Northern 

West Sussex Strategic Housing Market Assessment) or any future update. 


